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By now you should have received the Eastgate membership dues letter in the mail. Your dues 
allow Eastgate to provide the newsletter, website, and neighborhood events.  Dues are $15 a year 

per voting member.  

We hope you will support your association!

Join your neighbors at the 

Eastgate community picnic  
on August 29 

from 1:00-4:00 p.m.  
on the Millbrook Island 

EGGCA will provide the main course, 
table settings, & water.  

Please bring a dish to share with 
your neighbors, lawn chairs, & 

games! 
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The state of  our 
common green spaces… 

We have been asking our 
neighbors to take the initiative and 

complete the needed  gardening 
tasks on the islands at their 

convenience. Thank you to the 
neighbors who have contributed!  

However, there is SO much more 
that needs to be done. The islands 
are looking pretty shabby, and this 
sends a message to the community 
that Eastgate doesn’t care. And we 

know that’s not true! 

There was discussion at the July 
neighborhood meeting about using 
association funds to hire someone 

to complete the landscaping.  

If  you have thoughts on this, 
please join us at the August 

meeting.  

Clean-up and weeding are 
currently needed at all 3 gardens. 

Do you know someone who has moved into Eastgate? Please contact Deidre on our welcome committee so 
she can officially welcome them to the neighborhood!  

If  you know an Eastgate resident that has passed away, please contact Karen on our bereavement 
committee so she can extend our sympathy.  

(Contact info listed on the newsletter first page.)

Calling new EGGCA officers!  
At the end of  the 2015 calendar year, we will be 

nominating and electing officers for the next 2 year 
term.  

If  you have ideas about what would continue to 
make Eastgate a great neighborhood….what would 

bring neighbors together….and how we should 
continue to move forward together….please consider 
serving your neighborhood as an officer or volunteer.  

If  you have questions or are interested in being 
nominated, please contact any of  the current officers 

or board members. 

In our city in August…. 

Sounds on the Town concert series 
Local, regional, and national jazz musicians free on 

Wednesdays at 6:00 pm through August at Easton Town 
Center 

Rhythm on the River 
Maceo Parker (soul and funk music) performance  

Free on August 14 at 7:00 pm at Bicentennial Park 


